From: tamerack@alaska.net [mailto:tamerack@alaska.net] 
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2016 2:08 PM
To: Rep. Benjamin Nageak <Rep.Benjamin.Nageak@akleg.gov>
Subject: HB247

Dear Representative, 

I would like to add my comment. 

I feel that the tax credit system should be fair and balanced for the state of Alaska. It seems to me from what I have read that currently it is NOT completely fair or balanced for the state of Alaska. 

I am supportive of some amount of business incentives, but they should not be to the demise of the state budget. Currently, oil companies are cutting back due to low oil profits, so some of these incentives aren't valuable. Let's take a hard look at which companies are really in Alaska for the long haul and create a fair tax plan that rewards doing good and stable business here in Alaska, without jeapardizing the states primary source of income. 

Fix the gaps. Refine the credits. 

Thank you for your hard work. 

Sincerely,

Tammie Stoops
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